

NORTH MIAMI POLICE DEPARTMENT

700 N.E.124 STREET • NORTH MIAMI • FLORIDA 33161 (305) 891-0294



August 27, 4018

Mr. Al Eskanazy Mr. Barry Skolnick Greater Miami-Miami Beach Police Foundation 4775 Collins Avenue Suite 3603 Miami Bach, FL 33140

Dear Al and Barry:

On behalf of North Miami's youngest residents, we would like to thank you for your kind donation of bicycles. Your donation elicited huge smiles from kids in need. Some of them had never had a bicycle of their own before. We are extremely thankful and humbled by your generosity.

The Greater Miami- Miami Beach Police Foundation will continue to have a tremendously positive impact our community. We look forward to future partnerships, where others will be able to see the generosity of the Foundation.

Thank you again. We love the engagement between the children of our community and our police officers. Al and Barry, you two, helped us realize our mission of "Making a Positive Impact."

Sincerely,

Larry Juriga Chief of Police